
Rejoice With Us!

S U M M E R      U P D A T E

God has given us an amazing summer of Good News Camp so far.  
We’ve had incredible volunteers to keep things going each week. 

They are such an encouragement to each other and to the children 
and staff. Each week we rejoice in seeing children make life-changing 

decisions as they accept God’s gift of salvation.

Cora, Caleb, Jacob, Josiah, and Caleb are all 
keeping a full schedule as they travel each week 
throughout our counties to teach 5-Day Clubs. 

They’re also working with camps and Vacation Bible Schools. God is 
working in their lives and using them to reach boys and girls. We’ve 

already seem some children give their lives to the Lord through the 5-Day Club ministry. 

Last year we had our first annual pot luck dinner to celebrate all that God has been doing 
through the ministry of Child Evangelism Fellowship®. We had a wonderful time of food, 
fun, and fellowship. We were also encouraged and inspired by the testimonies that were 
shared. We’d love to have you join us this year for our Second Annual Pot Luck 
Celebration. Here are the details:

What: Pot luck celebration of all that God is doing
When: Saturday, September 10 at 5:30 pm
Where: Good News Camp - 11708 Country Club Road, 

Waynesboro, PA 17268
Who: All who love CEF and would like to hear updates on the 

ministry
What to bring: Please bring a hot dish and a cold dish to share. 

We will provide drinks, dessert, and table settings.

You’re not missing a page! 
This month’s special edition is only one page long. Next month we’ll be back to our regular newsletter.

CEF® Impact - August   2016


